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January 2025

Every three years, our E-Learning plan must be formally renewed. The process involves holding
a public hearing, creating a board resolution, filing the plan with the ROE, and communicating to
the school community. The plan worked well this past year and we recommend keeping it the
same for next year. The public hearing will be held on January 21 at 6:00pm at the Haven
Administrative building. The support of the staff and parents/guardians have made previous
E-Learning days successful. If approved, New Lenox School District will implement E-Learning
Days in lieu of closing school when applicable. Below is the rationale to support our E-Learning
environment.

* Ensures the safety of students and staff on inclement weather days.

* Maintains the school calendar by not adding emergency days at the end of the school year.
* Promotes learning beyond the classroom walls.

* Leverages the use of digital tools and supports 21st-century learning opportunities.

* Provides students with ownership of their own learning.

* Engages students in meaningful activities.

Upon approval, additional information will be available in the Parent-Student handbook and on
the website.
https://www.nlsd122.org/c/index.php/departments/curriculum-services/curriculum-resources



